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Dear Daisy Families, 

 

Happy Summer!  Hope everyone had a great 4th of 

July holiday!   

 

We'd like to welcome our new Star Room parent, 

Lucas's mom Ana. Thanks for taking this on! 

 

Have a wonderful week, 

Daisy Staff, Teachers and Room Parents  

 

 

Announcements: 

  
  
REMINDER: 
Daisy will be closed the week of July 27-31 for Summer Break. 

  

 

Classroom News 

  

Galaxy Room  

As summer starts, we Galaxy Rangers are enjoying the hot weather but trying to keep cool.  
   

The Big Yard, always a favorite, has become even more popular with us as the temperature has soared. 
We especially enjoy digging and building in the sandbox, lounging in the play structures, and taking tricycle 
rides around the edge of the playground. One hot day, we drenched paper towels in cold water and 
covered our faces to cool off. It felt so good! 
  
Two sports have been especially popular in the Big Yard recently, basketball and soccer. Many of us 
watched and cheered on the Golden State Warriors as they battled through the playoffs, bringing a 
championship home to Oakland. And many of us are making fashion statements by donning royal blue and 
gold. We think our cool blue and gold shirts may help our basketball game when we shoot hoops in the Big 
Yard—and they may help us score soccer goals, too. Inspired by Coach Cody and the Women’s World 
Cup, many of us are hitting the pitch (or at least the yard) to play some soccer. 
   

Just like in May, we had a secret mission in June. We created bags, cards with special messages, and 
gifts to help our families celebrate Father’s Day. The stars with fingerprints we made in June were a good 
match for the hearts with fingerprints we made in May. And just like in May, we were (mostly) quiet about 
our secret mission until it was time to give our gifts. 
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Two Rangers, Jane and Nico, celebrated birthdays in June. We love celebrating birthdays with our friends! 
   

In June, we said hello to one new Ranger and started to say goodbye to two others. We welcomed Ethan 
to the Galaxy Room. We hope Ethan and his family (his mom is Lilly from Cloud Room!) enjoy the Galaxy 
Room as much as we do. We also learned that Ellis and Matthew are leaving the Galaxy Room. We will 
miss them very much, but we hope they have many wonderful adventures in the future. 
   

We are looking forward to more fun in sun with our amazing teachers and classmates in July. Happy 
summertime! 
  

 

 

 
 

 

  

RAINBOW ROOM NEWS  

We’ve been working hard!  The garden has been planted with bush beans, tomatoes (big and cherry), 
sunflowers, zucchini, pumpkins and corn.  Also, we released hundreds of ladybugs into the garden.  There 
were so many it took them 3 days to disperse from the cup! 



 

   

Be sure to let us know what your summer vacation plans are.  We've already got kids going to Montana, 
hot springs, and more! 
   

As we welcome new faces, we begin to send others off with love and best wishes.  Joshua, Theodore, 
Jacoby, Daniel, Micah and a few more will be heading off to kindergarten and we're enjoying our time with 
them before their next adventures! 

 

  

 

  

CLOUD ROOM NEWS 

 

Our kids did a great job baking muffins and decorating mini neckties for their Father’s Day projects. We hope all the dads 

enjoyed them!  Some of our favorite books this month were  



 

 Growing Vegetable Soup 

 Carrot Soup 

 Little White Rabbit 

 Waiting is Not Easy (by Mo Willems) 

Its summertime and we love fruit in the Cloud Room! We discussed how peaches and strawberries differ in  size, 

appearance, and taste, and  talked about how they are grown. Then, we made smoothies and fruit popsicles. We also 

made green pandan waffles. Have you checked out our Plus Plus Blocks? These are our new, cool, creative building 

toys that have kept the kids entertained and thinking! Some of our kids have been enjoying soccer with Coach Cody - 

stay tuned for more sports programs coming in the future. In June we celebrated Elena's and Milo's birthdays with 

yummy snacks  happy birthday! This month, we have bittersweet news - we are so happy for Miss Annie, who has 

decided to go back to school to pursue her teacher credential. But we will miss her SO much - she has been a caring 

teacher, a loving role model, and an amazing part of our Daisy community. Good luck to you Miss Annie!!! 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

STAR ROOM   

Happy Father’s Day! Star room children enjoyed working on their Father’s Day cards, filled with very cute 
photos and sweet messages. 
   

With the recent heat waves, there has been a lot of water play and the children are enjoying the outdoor 
play as well. 
   

Check  out our festive 4th of July crafts on our room wall and our patriotic crafts the children have been 
working on.  
   

Happy Birthday to Sofia, who turned 2 this month! 
   

Lets’s welcome our newest additions to Star room, Claire and Lucas. 
   

Let’s get ready to wish Griffin and Taylor, best of luck in their transition to Cloud Room in  the month of 
July. 
   

Sad to report that Start room’s “Nemo” is no longer with us. Our turtle ate him :( 
   

Keep tuned for more updates with Star Room! 
  

 



  

 

  

 

 

      



 

  
  

      JULY EVENTS 
 
 
 
 

 
UPCOMING: DAISY CLOSED WEEK OF July 27-31 FOR SUMMER BREAK 
 
  

  

 

 

  

 


